
 

April 2, 2025 
 

Public Notice 
 

Under the provision of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 
 
Date:  April 7, 2025 
 
Time:  2 p.m. 
 
Location: Turman Room, Preston Library 
  Virginia Military Institute 
  Lexington, Va. 24450 
 
The Superintendent Search Committee, an ad-hoc committee of the VMI Board of Visitors, will 
hold a meeting on Monday, April 7, 2025, beginning at 2 p.m. VMI business will be discussed by 
three or more Board of Visitors members. 
 
There will be no opportunity for public comment at this meeting. Written comments may be 
submitted to BOVSecretary@vmi.edu. Written comments received by close of business on 
Friday, April 4, 2025, will be distributed to members of the committee in advance of the 
meeting. Comments received after close of business on Friday, April 4, 2025, will be distributed 
to members but may be done after the meeting. 
 
Questions about the meeting may be directed to Col. Bill Wyatt, Board of Visitors secretary, at 
wyattwj@vmi.edu or (540) 464-7311. 
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